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March 2, 2024 

 

Dear Prairie Spirit families, 

The Saskatchewan Teachers’ Federation (STF) has announced the rotating withdrawal of noon-hour 
supervision on Tuesday, March 5, that impacts Prairie Spirit schools.  
 
The following chart provides an updated overview of the upcoming week at this time for your 
reference: 

 
Withdrawal of noon-hour supervision – Tuesday, March 5 

Prairie Spirit schools will follow a compressed school day with early dismissal in response to the 
withdrawal of noon-hour supervision on Tuesday, March 5: 

• Students will eat during their lunch break at the regular �me while teachers provide 
instruc�on. 

• The school day will be shortened by the length of the teacher duty-free break and students 
will be dismissed early. Buses will transport students home at that time. 

• Teachers will have their duty-free break at the end of the school day. 

• On Monday morning, your school will provide an updated school schedule for Tuesday, 
March 5. 

• Specific busing drop-off times will be shared with families on Monday morning.  

 

Prairie Spirit Week Overview 

Monday, March 4 • Regular school day 

Tuesday, March 5 
• Withdrawal of noon-hour supervision 
• Compressed school day with early dismissal 
• No extra-curricular activities across province 

Wednesday, March 6 
• Regular school day 
• No extra-curricular activities across province 

Thursday, March 7 
• No sanctions announced at this time 
• Will provide update to families if job action impacts Prairie Spirit  

Friday, March 8 
• No sanctions announced at this time 
• Will provide update to families if job action impacts Prairie Spirit 
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We appreciate your understanding and support as we continue to focus on student learning, safety 
and wellbeing.  

Prairie Spirit will provide any further teacher job action updates to families via email as soon as they 
become available. Information will be posted on the Prairie Spirit website: www.spiritsd.ca/update 
and on the Division’s social media channels.  

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.  

Sincerely,  

 
 
 
 
Tracey Young 
Director of Education 

http://www.spiritsd.ca/update

